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MEMORANDUM 
 
 
TO:  Legal and Finance Committee 
 
FROM:  John Less, Transportation Planning Coordinator 
 
DATE:  December 2, 2005 
 
RE: Addendum to Agreement 310919 for the Rapid City Area Metropolitan Planning 

Organization 2005 Unified Planning Work Program 
 
Attached is an Addendum to Agreement 310919 between the City of Rapid City and the South 
Dakota Department of Transportation for transportation planning within the Rapid City Area 
Metropolitan Planning Organization.  This addendum extends the 2005 Unified Planning Work 
Program through December 31, 2006 in order to complete tasks included in the Professional 
Services/Consultants section of the Unified Planning Work Program.  Staff anticipates these 
tasks will be finished before December 31, 2006. 
 
The Rapid City Area Metropolitan Planning Organization approved the Addendum extending the 
2005 Unified Planning Work Program on December 1, 2005. 
 
MPO RECOMMENDATION:  The Executive Policy Committee of the Rapid City Area 
Metropolitan Planning Organization recommends authorization for the Mayor and 
Finance Officer to sign the approval of this Addendum extending the 2005 Unified 
Planning Work Program through December 31, 2006. 
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